
KENTUCKY MIDDLE SCHOOL FOOTBALL

STATE CHEER CHAMPIONSHIP

2011 INVITATION

The Kentucky Middle School Football Association (“KYMSFA”) would like to extend an invitation to
all Cheerleading teams of KYMSFA member middle school football teams. The 2011 State Cheer

Championship will be held at the John K. Ford Stadium in Lexington on Saturday, October 29, 2011 during
the semi-final games of the Kentucky Middle School Football State Championship.

Each participating cheerleading team will be asked to perform the following:

 One "Floor Cheer" that can contain jumps, tumbling, stunts, signs and poms;

 One "Sideline Cheer" that CANNOT contain any tumbling and/or stunts, but can contain

jumps, signs and/or poms

Upon the completion of the competition and announcement of the results; each coach will be given
a copy of their team's score sheets as well as a ranking sheet of all the teams and their total scores.

Awards will be provided to the 1st, 2nd and 3rd ranked teams for the 7th Grade, 8th Grade Division I,

8th Grade Division II and 8th Grade Division III teams.

A copy of the rules and scoresheets will be provided to each participating team upon request. The
FULL KAPOS HANDBOOK is available on www.kapos.org for your review. Judges are KAPOS certified and

from recognized college programs.

If your middle school football team has qualified to play in the Kentucky Middle School Football
State Championship playoffs and you intent to participate in the Cheer Competition, please complete the

attached form and return to the KYMSFA at statecheercompetition@kymiddleschoolfootball.com or via mail
at KYMSFA, Attn: Greg Mitchell, 250 West Main Street, 2800 Lexington Financial Center, Lexington, KY

40507 (859) 229-7851 (cell). Additional information can be found on our website at

www.kymiddleschoolfootball.com.

Should you have any questions on the KYMSFA or would like to offer assistance or support, please

contact Greg Mitchell at the above or Coach J.T. Bass (502) 643-5142 or Westport MS Coach Phil Hawkins

(502) 320-8525 or Championship Coordinator Coach Jeff Mann (270) 307-2969 or Lone Oak MS Coach Cary
White (270) 554-3003.

Each participating cheerleading team will be required to complete the attached form and comply
with the 2011 STATE CHAMPIONSHIP PARTICIPATION CHECKLIST. Questions concerning the State Cheer

Championship should be directed to Ms. Kris Alderman by e-mail at

statecheercompetition@kymiddleschoolfootball.com.



REQUEST TO PARTICIPATE IN THE
2011 KENTUCKY MIDDLE SCHOOL FOOTBALL CHEER CHAMPIONSHIP1

Middle School Football Program:

Middle School Cheerleading Program:

Cheerleading Coach Name (Please Print):

Ph. #:

E-Mail:

Football Coach Name (Please Print):

Ph. #: E-Mail:

MS Team Information: Play as 7th/8th; 7thand 8th

School Address

School Website

To join KYMSFA, please visit www.kymiddleschoolfootball.com

1
To participate, the cheerleading team must represent a football program that is a member of the KYMSFA. Your football program

need not play in the State Championship in order for your cheerleading team to compete in the Cheerleading Competition.

Information on the Kentucky Middle School Football State Championship can be found at the KYMSFA website:

www.kymiddleschoolfootball.com.


